
 
 
 
 
  RESIDENTS’ MEETING 11 APRIL 2024 
 
 
For a variety of reasons the meeting scheduled for tomorrow 
evening, Thursday 11 April, has been cancelled. 
 
Our next open meeting, providing the opportunity for you to ask 
us questions & have your say, will be held on Thursday 23 May 
2024, starting at 7.30pm at Padgate Village Club. 
 
But fear not ~ in the meantime we’ll keep you up to date with all 
the latest news in Longbarn Land in the next edition of our 
Newsletter, due out later this month. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


